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Citizen Science transforming
standards of care for Parkinson Summary

PAIR is a co-created project involving
Parkinson’s patients and researchers from
the Vall d’Hebron Research Institute (VHIR).
This project includes an Intergenerational
Service and Learning (SaL) pilot program,
bringing together high-school students and
Parkinson’s patients. The aim is to gather
data and analyze whether intergenerational
care can improve disease outcomes and
patient well-being.

Students will work with researchers to
develop questionnaires that assess the
impact of the program on Parkinson’s
patients. Additionally, the project will
evaluate the benefits and impacts on the
students, focusing on their attitudes,
behaviors, confidence, knowledge of
Parkinson’s disease, and competencies in
science and research.

The project will take place in the El Carmel
neighborhood of Barcelona during the 2024-
2025 school year.
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